
TOBY says thank you for helping 
us reach our pledge!

TOBY’S FOUNDATION is pleased to 
announce that we have met our initial 
pledge of $5,000.00 for Aussie epilepsy 
research. We will of course not stop here. We 
will continue to raise funds for this necessary 
and vital research. Toby’s Foundation is 
proud to support USASF and ASHGI in their 
fundraising efforts for epilepsy research.

Toby’s Foundation would like to highlight donations given “In Memory of” 
and “In Honor of” that special dog. This recognition is put up on our website 
under donors at www.tobysfoundation.org (click on How Can I Help, then 
the Donation link for a list of Donors).

Do you have a special dog or family you wish to Remember or Honor in a 
special way and at the same time know that you are helping to support epi 
research for our Aussies? Then please make a donation to Toby’s Foundation 
“In Honor of” or “In Memory of” that special dog or family member. All such 
gifts will go to Aussie epi research and be matched by the Canine Health 
Foundation. Toby’s Foundation will send out a lovely card announcing your 
gift to the person you specify.

Toby’s Foundation

 Please send donations to: Toby’s Foundation, Inc.
      P.O. Box 7321
      Laguna Niguel, CA 92607

 Email: tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org Phone: 949-455-7842

Epilepsy Threatens the Future of Our Breed. Please Give Blood!

Contact: Liz Hanson, Univ. of Missouri, College of Veterinary Medicine
Email: HansenL@missouri.edu Phone: 573-884-3712 Web: www.canine-epilepsy.net

Visit our website: www.tobysfoundation.org and click on “Blood Samples”

Making tracks to defeat canine epilepsy


